

31/01/2022 4:04PM

Dear all,

Just continuing to keeping you in touch with our COVID-19 status at St Joseph's.

Today we have another staff member, who hasn't worked at St Joseph's for the past four days, test positive to COVID-19. Their duties are normally in the St Anne's Wing and they are currently at home isolating.

I'm able to confirm all other staff and residents continue to test negative and that all previously reported cases are recovering well.

At this time, and as an extra precaution, all our staff are RAT tested daily, prior to their shift. Whilst our residents have their medical observations taken twice daily as we continue to check for any COVID-like symptoms. We will continue this regime for now as it adds an extra layer of protection for our vulnerable residents.

Of course we are also eagerly monitoring COVID case numbers in our Far North Coast community. The good news is there is a reduction in new daily COVID cases, so let's hope this trend continues.

I'll be in touch again shortly.

Your sincerely,

Penny

Penny Stanley
Manager – Aged Care
St Joseph's Lismore
20 Dalley Street Lismore NSW 2480
t: 02 6627 9483 e: pstanley@svh.org.au

Visitor booking link URL: https://stvincentslismore.zipline.app/

